SPRING TERM!
This term in Year 3 and 4 we are studying ‘Animals’. We began the year by discussing as a class what we would like to learn. Then we were able to decide on our 3 key questions. 

They are:

1. Why is it important that animals work?

2. Where should animals be?

3. Are animals costly to keep?

In our topic work there are lots of exciting learning opportunities to come! This includes a talk on ‘Animals in War’ from Dogs Trust, a debate on animals in zoos and a numeracy project on the cost of looking after our pets. 

In Mathematics we will be using addition, subtraction, multiplication and division to solve word problems based on money and real life! We will also be using inverse methods to check our addition using subtraction, and using repeated addition to check subtraction. There will also be a range of measuring, data handling and other number skills developed in mathematics. 

In Language, we are looking at and creating a range of different genres of writing. This includes a reflective poem, a formal thank you letter, a diary entry (written as the main character in our book), a debate and an animation! 

Our class book is Toad Rage, by Morris Gleitzman. It is a funny story; all about the difficulties a cane toad faces living on the edge of an Australian highway!  This book will be used for our guided reading sessions. 

Our Science work will also be based on Toad Rage! The children will make comparisons between a toad and a frog, investigating their habitats and their place on the food chain. 

There is a 5 week batch of swimming lessons which will take place every Tuesday morning at Hollywell Leisure Centre from the beginning of term.             
Also this term, year 3 and 4 will be visiting Pentrellyncymer on our annual residential trip. 

This term the children will undergo a homework project on an animal of their choice! I will look forward to seeing what they create. 

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Roberts (
